Book for our latest Ready to Return webinar for
clubs
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The latest Ready to Return guidance is the subject of our next club webinar on Thursday June 25 — and clubs
can book their place now.

The session at Ipm will provide clubs and leagues with updated information and support available in relation to
Ready to Return, as well as offering an opportunity to ask questions.

There are a number of other webinars in the pipeline, covering volunteer recruitment, opportunities to link with
mass participation events and an update on new Table Tennis England membership categories.

Click here to book your space or find out about more upcoming webinars

We have held a string of webinars during lockdown, which have provided information and guidance on a variety
of subjects which clubs are sure to find useful.

Click here to catch up on all our previous club webinars

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/book-for-our-latest-ready-to-return-webinar-f
or-clubs/


https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/new-webinar-series-launched-to-support-clubs/
https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/missed-a-club-webinar-catch-up-here/

